
With the help of our CBI Community, Sisterhood is 
organizing a delicious dinner to be provided to the women 
and children at The Center for Hope and Safety (formerly, 
Shelter Our Sisters).

When: Sunday, February 21st 10am in the CBI kitchen

What you can do: Many options

Prepare an appetizer or dessert at home and 
drop it off at the temple on 2/21/2016 between 
hebrew school hours. 

Monetary Donations accepted, payable to CBI Sisterhood.
Mail Checks to Joan Zelman 961 Amaryllis Ave Oradell NJ 
07649.

Help shop prior to 2/21, we will give you a list.

Deliver the meal to The Center for Hope and Safety on 
2/21

Help in the kitchen on 2/21, chop, stir and have lively 
conversation with your sisters and friends.

Please RSVP to Andrea and Tracy, sisterhood co-
chairs at
sisterhood.chair@bisrael.com and inform us on how you 
can help make this event a success.

The Center for Hope and Safety Needs Your Help
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